
Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club 
 N E W S L E T T E R  N O 9  –  J U N E  2 0 1 8  

 

 

We Play at: 

Campbelltown Catholic Club 

20 Camden St 

Campbelltown NSW 2560 
 

Our Committee 

President 

Ted Lilliss 
 

Vice President 

Vi Martin 
 

Secretary 

Sue McGarrity 
 

Treasurer 

Sheila Fonseca 
 

Welfare 

Jenny Brown 
 

Committee 

Christine Edge 

Tony Wolf 

Inquiries:  

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162 
 

About Our Club 

The Club started as a social 

bridge club at the Catholic 

Club. It then registered as 

the Macarthur Bridge Club 

in 1981 and played from a   

building in the grounds of 

Campbelltown Hospital.   

The word ‘Collegians’ was 

added when the club moved 

back to the Campbelltown 

Catholic Club in 1986. 

The club has approximately 

80 members and conducts 

lessons on a regular basis. 

We are a friendly club  

and welcome new members 

and visitors. 
 

Grand National Open Teams 
Our Club participates in this Australia 

wide competition to select the top 64 

teams to attend the National Final, a 

4-day event held in November.   
 

The competitions run for three weeks 

and consists of teams made up of a 

N/S pair and an E/W pair. A very  

different scoring system is involved.  
 

Results of our Tuesday night and 

Thursday GNOT events coming soon.    

Happy 80th Birthday Ingrid 

The newest member of the OBE Club 

(Over Bloody Eighty) is Ingrid Kole. 

We toasted Ingrid with more calorie 

laden goodies and wished her well as 

she embarks on this new decade. 

 

Tony Wolf Pairs 
Twenty three pairs hotly contested 

the Tony Wolf Pairs event. Well done 

to our winners and placegetters: 
 

 

Pattie Dench  

& John Greene 

67.6% 

 
Bobbie Lumley  

& Christine Edge 

63% 

 

Tony Wolf  

& Peter Saunders 
61.6% 

Beginner Class Graduates  
It has been wonderful to see so many 

of the recent graduates of our just 

completed beginner classes come along 

and have their first club games. We 

have welcomed Kerry and Lyn, and Phil 

and Carol to Thursday games, Jean and 

Kerry to a Saturday game and Niveen  
and Robyn have played at Ingleburn.  

 

We also thank Christine 

Edge for her excellent 

lessons that are bringing 

new players to our Club. 

Please make an extra 

special effort to support 

the needs of these new 

players, for example—explain the rules 

vs call the Director and pass in a board 

rather than play the last board under 

extreme pressure.  
 

Until next  time ….Sue McGarrity 

BRIDGE HAS ALL THE ELEMENTS OF 

SPORT WITHOUT THE NEED  

TO DO PUSH-UPS 


